
 

    
 

                                                           

Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 

BSc (Hons) P.G.C.E.   

Email: 
info@stjameshebburn.co.uk 
Tel: 0191 4832672 

Solway Road, 
Hebburn 
NE31 2BP 

 

           
 

 

 

 

7th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are absolutely delighted to see our children today. Thank you to everyone for 
working with us and managing to get your children to us today. 
 
Just a few points: 
 
Year 5 and Year 6 at St Aloysius 

• Children are welcome to bring bikes and scooters which will be held securely 
in school 

• Red Roof and Noah’s Ark are happy to collect from St Aloysius; arrangements 
should be made with both provisions as you usually would 

• Children are permitted to make their own way to and from school, parents and 
carers MUST email the school office to give permission for your child to do this 

• School times are as normal 8:55am – 3:20pm 

• PE days are as normal from next week. To check your child’s PE day please 
check the school website under the curriculum tab and your child’s class 

 
Reception – Year 4 at St James Church and St Joseph’s Catholic Academy 

• At the moment we have no space to store bikes and scooters on this campus. 
We will let you know if this changes 

• Red Roof and Noah’s Ark are happy to collect from St James Church Car 
Park, which is where all of our children will be dismissed at 3:20pm 

• School times are as normal 8:55pm – 3:20pm. Children should be dropped off 
and collected from St James Church car park. 

• If you have older children in St Joseph’s Catholic Academy, it is possible that 
they can pick up their younger siblings from St James Church Car Park. If you 
think this is something that may apply to your family please email school. We 
will look at each request individually 
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• PE days are as normal from next week. To check your child’s PE day please 
check the school website under the curriculum tab and your child’s class 

• Reception Class were wonderful today and all coped really well. We are happy 
to welcome ALL Reception children into school tomorrow (Friday) 
 

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate Breakfast Club at the moment; we 
understand this is really disappointing for our working parents and are trying our 
best to find the facilities to provide this. 
 
Please get in touch if we can help any further info@stjameshebburn.co.uk 
 
Kindest regards 
 
 
Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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